Breaktime in December

With the funding from the local charity, Let’s Change Tomorrow, our school will be
providing FREE food at breaktimes to all nursery and primary school pupils during the
month of December.

This snack will consist of the options of fruit or bread.
To start the month, on Thursday 1* and Friday 2" December toast will be provided.

Pupils can still bring their own breaks throughout the month.




